
               Editorial

Dear Readers, 

We are indeed very delighted at the warm and overwhelming response that we have received 

for our first issue of the journal. Thanks to all the authors for their contribution and 

reviewers for their timely co-operation. we look forward for the continued support.

With Pharm.D course started in many Institutions and about to start in many more, we have 

greater responsibility in choosing and publishing the right articles so that it can make an 

impression on the collaborating hospitals and clinicians on the role of pharmacist in patient 

care.

Our objective is to publish those articles which highlight the role of pharmacist as an 

important member of healthcare team in bringing about better patient care. 

So once again, on behalf of the entire editorial team, I request all 

academicians/researchers/practising pharmacists/students to contribute meaningful 

articles that enrich the content of our journal and make it on par with any indexed 

international journals.

Your feedback is most welcome for the improvement of our journal. 

                      Dr. Shobha Rani R.Hiremath
                    Editor-in-chief


